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Year 4 Dukes Barn residential this week 
Firstly, a huge thank you to Mrs Archer Dytch, Miss Archer Dytch, 
Miss Rundle and Mrs Gilmour (in the office) for organising such a 

great experience for our children! 
 
A trip/experience like this doesn’t just happen and the time given up by staff 
(often away from our own families) is about Going Beyond Expectation because 
we know how important an experience like this can be in shaping future                        
aspirations and the next steps of confidence, resilience and courage.  
 
Quotes from the children such as, ‘this is the best day of my life!’  ‘I thought it 
was impossible, but I did it!’ ‘This is so much fun, I love it here!’ ‘Do we have to 
go back, I don’t want to leave’ – were just a few of the comments from the 
children. Sorry, no photos of canoeing due to not risking the camera! 

Class structure for September 2023-2024 
Classes and class structure is decided by the Head Teacher. Parents will receive 
a letter next week informing you of your child’s class teacher for                                                
September.  From September there will be, three classes in Key Stage 1, three 
classes in Lower Key Stage 2 and two classes in Upper Key Stage 2. Our                                     
Reception class will continue to be taught by two teachers in the same space, 
with Preschool in the same building in the adjacent classroom. 
The ‘meet your new class teacher’ session will be on the morning of Monday 3rd 
July (same date as Toot Hill induction day for new to Year 7). 
to read FAQs on mixed age classes at St Peter’s, follow the link and scroll to the 
very bottom. 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/latest-news-documents/                                                  
 
Projected forward and year on year, our pupil numbers on roll alongside an 
ever tightening budget and staffing considerations have to be carefully looked 
at to genuinely do our very best for structure in place for the teaching and 
learning of our children.  
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Oh Lord, bless our school, help us to Take Care of ourselves, each other,                 
the world and with our work. Amen 

Our House Teams ~ Our Christian Distinctiveness 
Striving for Life in all its fullness John 10:10  

Click on the hands to take 

you to a video of our school 

take care prayer in sign 

language. 

Each Key Stage is taught in a 2-year rolling curriculum, so please do not worry 
that your child will be repeating a year or a topic. We will also be ensuring that 
each Key Stage and Year Groups come together where practicable.     
 
School Music Concert in the school hall 
Last night we held a fantastic Junior music concert. All children were offered 
the opportunity to perform with their instruments. Well done to everyone who 
performed – you were amazing!  
Thank you to the parents who supported all the children who performed. A big 
thank you to Mrs Willis for giving her time to teach our recorders throughout 
the year.  A great big thank you for Mrs Gilbey for organising and putting                  
together the entire evening.  
 
Garden clear-up – Ah, that’s looking better! 
Thank you to the three parent/family helpers who have generously given their 
time this week to clear-up our overgrown garden. Our aim, with the children’s 
ideas and help, can make this into a reading garden for everyone! If you can 
offer ANY help to dispose of or chip, garden planning ideas,  or further help 
continue to clear our school community garden we would love to hear from 
you. 

Summer Term 2023 Diary dates 
Future Dates: these are on our partner Newsletter – Weekly at a Glance 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/newsletters/full/1/-// 
We have lots of exciting days ahead this term and we may even squeeze a few 
more events in too, watch this space! 
 
DIARY DATES (summer term 2023): 

Saturday 24th June East Bridgford Village Show.  
TUES 27/06/23  Preschool Sports day from 9am 
WED 28/06/23 – Sports Day: Juniors from 9am.  Infants from 1.15pm.  
Adults to bring your own chairs for Sports Days! 
THURS 29/06/23 PTFA BBQ (St Peter’s Day) 6pm-8.30pm 
FRI 30/06/23 INSET DAY (SCHOOL CLOSED) 
MON 3/7/23 ‘New’ Class swap session, meet your teacher 
MON 3/7/23  Yr6 Toot Hill induction day 
TUES 11 & WED 12/7/23 UKS2 Production  (TUES matinee & evening. 

WED evening) 
MON 17th July 1.30pm-4.30pm Open Afternoon 
WED 19/7/23  Year 6 Leavers’ service in Church from 2pm  
THURS 20/07/23 – ‘Race for Life’ ALL invited to run in the morning 
FRI 21/7/23 Last day of term /Final assembly 

 

Thank you for your continued support. We value your trust in us. 
Don’t let issues grow. If we don’t know, we can’t do anything about it. 
Stay safe. Stay connected. Take Care. 
Mr Tomlinson. 
Head Teacher  

Check out these photos on Twitter 
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Year 4 having so much fun and experiencing new challenges at Dukes Barn. Weakling at Robinhood's Stride. Stream Scrambling, 
indoor climbing and low rope challenge. 
 
 
 



 
   

The Year Three children had great fun this week with Jade from Perform. 

  They enjoyed creating Freeze Frames and performing short scenes from the story of Robin Hood. 

 

   

https://www.perform.org.uk/free-drama-class/bingham 

https://www.drumba.co.uk/ 

Alick from Drumba (who also does 
drumming lessons in school) came 
into school to deliver a Drumba 

workshop. Children had the                  
opportunity to combine some 

great fun and energetic activities 
learning through balance exercise, 
coordination skills and movement. 



 

 

By Noah S Y6 

Please email: newsletter@st-peters.notts.sch.uk  

Couple of weeks 
ago, Edie passed 

her Level 2                    
swimming. We are 
super proud and 
love watching her 
confidence grow. 

Keep kicking 
those legs!!!  

A couple of weeks ago Phoebe climbed Ben Nevis as part 
of a post-SATS weekend away treat. A very early start 
saw Phoebe and her Dad climb to the top and back 
down again in time for a late lunch. She loved the 

climb, making a snow angel in the snow still present at 
the top and an ice cream at the bottom !  

Congratulations 
for completing 

Swim 2 Bertie. We 
are all so proud of 
you, keep up the 
good work little 

man!!  

George got beaver 
of the week this 
week for asking 
lots of questions.  

 

   

PTFA email: ptfa@st-peters.notts.sch.uk  

Please use your own 
bags where possible, 
but a limited supply is 

available by                   
request from the school 

office. 

Please bring bags into 
the playground at 

8.35am on                      
Thursday 29th June 

only. 

All information has been 
emailed out or please 

see school website. PTFA 
section. 

For this we are looking for the 
following: 

• Donations of teddy bears 

(new or in good, clean condition) 

• Donations for the tombola 

stall (including alcohol) 

• Gazebos to borrow to 

provide shade 

Volunteers! 

Please send donations in to the 
school office at morning drop 
offs by  Monday 26th June. If 
you're able to provide a gazebo 
or are able to help with stalls/
bar/cooking, setting up and  
packing away please contact us 
on ptfa@st-peters.notts.sch.uk 

Artwork courtesy of Elaine Draper Little Green Box Design 

Social Moral Spiritual Cultural 

(SMSC) & British Values 

Next Week’s Theme: 

 

 

 

Discuss at home ready for next 

week’s assembly 

Phoebe (Reception) has passed her Stage 2                       
swimming badge. She loves swimming and has 

worked so hard!  

Poppy (Year 3 Miss Rundle/Miss Smith) is the goalie for 
the Lowdham Colts U9 girls team who won the Respect 

Award for their age group for the season, we are so 
proud of her and the team for their hard work and 

fantastic attitude which earned them this award. The 
team attended an awards ceremony at the Nottingham 

Forest City Ground. 

Olivia is a member 
of Norton District 
Riding Club, last 
weekend on her 

pony she achieved 
2nd in 

the  showjumping 
and 1st in all 3 of 
the games. We are 
very proud of her.  

Seth is a                                  
superstar! He got 
his 5m swimming 
badge and I’m 
really proud of 

him   
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